
 

Dear Parents,         Date: 14.04.23 

Greetings! 

         We have already started our Academic year 2023-24 from  6th April 2023. The parents had 

to pay the school fees[1st quarter ] of their ward before 10th April 2023 & submit the  3 PDC for 

the next three-quarters of fees. 

The parents who have not paid the first quarter have to pay it today itself through the link given : 

 https://smartpay.easebuzz.in/84851/tripadaeducationtrust and have to submit the 3 PDC in the 

Account office on 15th April 2023. 

 

Account in Charge-TES 

 

https://smartpay.easebuzz.in/84851/tripadaeducationtrust

